

30th November 2020

Christmas Lunch 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Every year the children and staff really look forward to their Christmas lunch. We play festive music, give out crackers and the staff join in and have lunch too.

We really don't want the children to miss out this year because of our 'Bubble' restrictions and absolutely don't want the older children having to have a 'take out' Christmas lunch. As you can imagine, this is going to take a lot of organisation so we hope you will help us out by giving us the information we need as soon as you can.

We will split the Christmas lunch this year so that children all get to go to the lunch hall for their special day. The staff from each bubble and the senior leadership team will also be involved.

Rota

Monday 14th December: EYFS and KS1

Tuesday 15th December: Class 5 and 6

Wednesday 16th December: Class 7

Thursday 17th December: Class 8 and 9

For every day of the week beginning 14th December, the only option for lunches will be a grab bag, if it is not the classes turn for Christmas lunch. We are sure you can appreciate that this is a small price to pay for making sure every child can be included this year in a festive Christmas lunch experience.

There will be a choice of either Tuna, Cheese or Ham sandwiches for the grab bag every day. There will also be a vegetarian option for the Christmas lunch.

Please complete the google form attached as soon as possible, to let us know your choices.

Best wishes,
Jo Sawyer
Headteacher
j.sawyer@ebor.academy
EBOR ACADEMY TRUST